
Commonwealth Higher Education Consortium 
for Youth Work Virtual World Café

Opening Spaces for Community, Collaboration and Conversation

COVID-19 and Youth Work
Thursday June 17 2021, 1400 – 1630 BST  

You are invited to join the Commonwealth Secretariat, the Professional Association of 
Lecturers in Youth and Community Work, and the Universiti Putra Malaysia (UPM), for an 
exciting and interactive online workshop. 

The Youth Work Virtual Café will explore how the pandemic has impacted the teaching and 
practice of youth work.

Participants will have an opportunity to:

•	 Share and reflect on their experiences and challenges during the global outbreak;

•	 Learn from each other about creative responses and innovations in the teaching and 
practice of youth work; 

•	 Explore ways of thinking critically and reflectively about youth work; and

•	 Forge connections, extend networks, share resources, and establish 
effective collaborations. 

To join our café, register at 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/chec4yw-world-cafe-tickets-156257232589

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/chec4yw-world-cafe-tickets-156257232589

